
   

   

   
 

     
 

   
    

 
    

 
 

 
    

 
   

 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

-------------From: 
Sent: 16 June 2019 14:00 
To: Local Plan 
Subject: Comments on local plan psv 

Sirs 
The following are my comments on the draft local plan psv. 

The release of 600 acres of green belt is totally unacceptable and not justified. 

The proposed housing numbers completely subsumes historic villages such as Appleton Thorn. Large amounts of 
building are already taking place, or about to, in Appleton Thorn, Stretton, Appleton Cross and Grappenhall Heyes. 

Neighbourhood Development Plans agreed with the council appear to be completely disregarded. 

Acres of good quality arable land will be removed. 

The proposed huge development of warehousing and logistics hub will do nothing to assist in the Governments zero 
carbon emissions target. 

There appears to be no obvious plan to improve transport links to the town centre. 

Regards 
David Marten 
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